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Full Text

The Durban Review Conference welcomed the adoption of the United Nations
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, which should be used to combat
racism against indigenous peoples. The Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues
decides to have a half-day session on the theme of “Addressing the elimination of
racism against indigenous peoples”. This session will be held during the 2011
meeting of the Permanent Forum.
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